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Head Teacher’s Message 

 The children returned from their Easter holiday rested and ready to start the summer term.  The glorious 

weather has been an added bonus as well, especially as two year groups have been on trips.  The Year 4  

children went to the Sealife Centre and EYFS enjoyed a day at West Lodge Farm Park.  Well done to all the 

pupils who had a really fabulous time; we were really proud of their fantastic behaviour! 

Our Year 6 SATS night on Wednesday was well attended and both children and parents enjoyed the challenge 

of answering some difficult mathematical questions. 

Tonight are the FEDS discos and I know the children are really excited—hope all have a really great time and 

of course, huge thanks to our FEDS volunteers, (please see below for details of times etc.). 

We have had our Ofsted Inspection this week and pupils have made us feel very proud.  We have been able to 

show how special our school is and how happy our children are. 

Have a great weekend. 
 

 

DANEMILL 
CHILDREN’S WHOLE SCHOOL  
ATTENDANCE FOR WEEK  23RD MARCH TO 
27TH MARCH WAS: 

THE TARGET IS 95.68%  

 

WEEKLY WINNERS:   Red Class achieved 100%! 
 For KS1 and KS2           Class 4A achieved 99.23% 
     
 PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL THE SCHOOL TO ADVISE US 

WHEN YOUR CHILD IS ILL OR HAS AN APPOINTMENT. 

Catherine Winterton 

 

97.14% 

LETTERS SENT THIS WEEK 

TAG Rugby 
Chinese Club 

Rice Bowl Semi Final 

 

We have a vacancy for  
Mid-Day Supervisor position: 

 

5 lunchtimes per week -  
Mondays to Fridays inclusive 

 

1 hour and 15 minutes daily -  
Term Time Only 

 

To start as soon as possible 
 

Rate of pay:  £7.18 per hour 
 

For an application pack please call at 
the School Office, telephone  

0116 286 2674 
or email office@danemill.leics.sch.uk 

Help Needed! 

We want to improve the playtime provision for the children 

and would be very grateful for  

donations of any of the following items, (clean and in good 

condition if possible please): 

Lego 

Dressing Up Clothes 

Board Games 

Card Games 

 
FEDS DISCOS—FRIDAY 17TH APRIL 

 
EYFS ~ 5.15. TO 6.00 P.M. 

 
YEARS 1, 2 AND 3 ~ 6.15 TO 7.15 P.M. 

 
YEARS 4, 5 AND 6 ~ 7.30 TO 8.30 P.M. 

 
Advance tickets no longer available but you 

can purchase tickets at the door tonight. 
Have a great time! 

SPORTS REPORT 
Last night our year 6 Football Team played in the Rice Bowl semi-final at 

Greenfield. It was a very entertaining game with both teams giving 100% 

effort and commitment.  There was little between the two teams as it was a 

very end-to-end game – chance for Greenfield, chance for Danemill, chance 

for Greenfield, chance for Danemill… seemed to be the pattern of the game. 

Despite the chances neither team could make the breakthrough in normal 

time so after 50 minutes of football it was 0-0.  The first half of extra-time 

flashed by – still 0-0.  Early in the second half of extra-time Greenfield  

managed to get a lucky break and scored 0-1.  Time was up, the game was 

over and out of nowhere Dan scored a fantastic goal with literally the last 

kick of the game.  Final score 1-1. Penalties! Unfortunately, last night was 

not our turn to win the lottery that is a penalty shoot-out.  The players yet 

again did Danemill proud. We are so pleased with their efforts. A special 

thanks to for our parents and carers. Your support last night was fantastic 

and I know you went through the emotions too.  
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